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Happy New Year from Wood Hudson Staff and Board!

We hope that you and your family had a great holiday season. As we 
welcome 2025, we want to take a moment to thank all of our supporters. 
Your dedication and generosity have made a lasting impact, and we are 
excited for the opportunities and milestones ahead. Together, we look 
forward to achieving even greater things in 2025. Wishing you a year filled 
with health, happiness, and success!

___________________________

Our Matching Campaign was a Success!

We are thrilled to announce that we have not only met, 
but exceeded, our $50,000 matching grant goal.  Thanks 
to your generosity, as of January 2, we have raised 
$75,000.  We have exceeded our financial target by 50% 
and achieved the goal one month faster than anticipated.  
Our anonymous donor was impressed by our success, 
and has increased the match by 10%, now contributing a 
total of $55,000, bringing the income from the two-month 
campaign to $130,000.   Together, we ensure that our 

mission continues to thrive. 
 

Your contributions will continue to support cancer research and education for 
Wood Hudson. Thank you for making this achievement possible. We look 
forward to sharing more successes with you in the coming year. 



Generous Donation from 

Chemed Foundation

In December, Wood Hudson once again received a 
generous $15,000 donation from the Chemed 
Foundation, which is included in the fundraising total cited above. This latest 
gift is part of a long-standing partnership, as the Chemed Foundation has 
supported our mission for many years. Their consistent generosity enables 
us to enhance research opportunities for students and advance our critical 
work in cancer research. 

 
Wood Hudson relies on the support of foundations, corporations, 
businesses, and individuals to continue our impactful research. We are 
deeply grateful to the Chemed Foundation for their continued support in our 
operations and success. 

_____________________________

Seeking Staff Scientist
Wood Hudson Cancer Research Laboratory is seeking a staff scientist to 
lead and mentor students in our Undergraduate Research Education 
Program (UREP) while contributing to cancer research. Do you know 
someone who would be a great fit for this role? Please share this opportunity 
with them. For more details or to apply, contact Denise Byrum 
at denisebyrum@woodhudson.org. Help us find the next member of our 
research team! 
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